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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Reference is made to the announcement made by the Company on 1 June, 2012 (the 

“Announcement”) in respect of the discloseable transaction relating to the deemed 

disposal of SingXpress Shares. Terms defined in the Announcement shall have the 

same meaning when used herein. 

 

The Board clarifies that the Group is expected to record a gain on the deemed disposal 

of approximately S$437,000 (approximately HK$2,709,000), which is based on the 

different of the unaudited consolidated net asset value of SingXpress as at 31 March 

2012 and the adjusted book value of SingXpress upon completion of the Subscription 

attributable to the Group. The Company expects the deemed gain or loss to be 

recognized in its income statement will be different as the estimated deemed gain of 

HK$2,709,000 is only based on the latest available financial information. 
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